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Brandy Butler

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 9:19 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: 20170007

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Cindy Muir  
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 9:59 AM 
To: Rhonda Hicks 
Subject: FW: FPL should pay to clean Turkey Point Canals.  
 
 
 
From: lopezma@gtlaw.com [mailto:lopezma@gtlaw.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 9:07 AM 
To: PSC Media 
Subject: FPL should pay to clean Turkey Point Canals.  
 
 

-Mark  
 
Mark A. Lopez 
Shareholder  
Greenberg Traurig, P.A. | 333 S.E. 2nd Avenue | Miami, FL 33131 
Tel 305.579.0741 | Fax 305.579.0717  
lopezma@gtlaw.com | www.gtlaw.com 

If you are not an intended recipient of confidential and privileged information in this email, please delete it, 
notify us immediately at postmaster@gtlaw.com, and do not use or disseminate such information. 




